
 

 

From: MAIREAD McCARTHY 

 

As Chair of Governors at Crowland Primary School, I would like to speak at 
the Planning Meeting on 23rd January in support of the planning application 
for a temporary all weather pitch in Markfield Park. 
 
Our presentation will set out the importance to young children at Crowland 
School of the facilities that this proposal will allow. 
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